
 

 

Duck Island Yacht Club  
Bill’s Cup - 2022 

Amendment No. 1 to NOR  
 

 

 

September 6, 2022 

 

The following change are made to the PHRF Series 2022 Notice of Race. 

In the following sections; 

2. Eligibility and Entry 
     Insert 2.7.  “Single or Double Handed Non-Spinnaker entrants will be scored using 

their ECSA or DIYC Double Handed Non-Spinnaker rating for this event if requested.” 

6. Start 
    Change 6.3 to read “The Guest class will start with class One Non-Spinnaker and be 

scored separately unless number of entries and conditions warrant a separate start, to 

be determined and announced by the race committee signal boat prior to first warning.” 

These changes have been incorporated into Bill’s Cup 2022-1, newly uploaded to 

Yachtscoring. 

 

Regards,  

Dick Saunders 

DIYC Race Committee 


